Golf Committee Meeting Minutes
May 13, 2024
 
Those in attendance: Joe Strange, Stu Hanson, Allen Scott, Gary Seith, Tom O’Conner, Rob Schaff, Steve Beason and Tom Patterson
Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm
Rob gave short report on course and future improvements.
Hole sponsors: Total of 17 sold this year. Greg Jones has submitted a proposal for a corporate Lake Forest tournament. sponsorship. The Committee agreed it was an intriguing idea, but that more information was needed. The proposal was tabled until the June meeting. 
Patty Gaddy has resigned. Steve Beason to take over Glow Ball Tournament and Tina Winkler to take Patty’s place on ad hoc committee for CA.
Spring Fling went very smoothly, with the exception that we ran out of beer early.
Committee discussed the next event, the Superintendent’s Revenge, June 9th. Rob will be in charge of the entire event including the format. It will have a maximum of 48 golfers and will be a shotgun start.
Memorial Bench is in. Rob will install where it will get great exposure. Motion was made and passed to sell plaques for $10 over cost.
Mike Miller was in attendance as a prospective Committee member and who has been a resident of LSL for 23 years. He presented his reasons why he was interested in becoming a member and why his background would be an asset to the Committee. The Committee voted unanimously to offer him a position as a member of the Golf Committee, pending BOD approval.
Rob was questioned about the appearance of the Superintendent’s shed and he agreed it was less than ideal and that it was being addressed and would soon be improved.
Meeting adjourned at 6:40.
 
NEXT GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING: June 10th 

